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Dates for your Diary 
 

 
Thursday 31st October 
Closing Date for Secondary School 
Applications 
Years 3&4 Dress Like an Egyptian 
Wow Day 

 
Wednesday 6th November 
Fitzwilliam Museum Trip – Year 3 

 
Thursday 7th November 
Fitzwilliam Museum Trip – Year 4 
EYFS & Year 1 Parent Literacy 
Workshop (2.15pm & 6.00pm) 

 
11th – 14th November 
Years 5&6 Bikeability 

 
Friday 15th November 
Swifts Class Assembly 

 
Tuesday 19th November 
‘Flu Vaccination Consent Deadline 

 
Friday 22nd November 
Swallows Class Assembly 

 
Tuesday 26th November 
‘Flu Vaccinations 

 
Friday 29th November 
Skylarks Class Assembly 

 

Latest News:  
Monday 28th October 2019 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 
 
Robins   Skylarks          Lena                   
Wrens    Swallows        William               
Puffins   Inaya Swifts               William             
Cuckoos  Lily Doves              Freya                       
Nightingales Ella Owls                Gracie              
   Ravens            Kamsi                    

Latest News! 
 

Parent Consultations 
Fabulous attendance 
again at the meetings 
(97%), showing how 
much you value time 
with your child’s 
teacher. Thank you to 
those who did the 
survey, we will be 
feeding back 
separately in the next 
few weeks. 
Staffing 
Just a reminder that 
Miss Bentley will be 
commencing maternity 
leave very soon and 
Mrs. Jenkins will be 
taking over Skylarks. 
 

Friends of Nene Valley 
 

At the recent AGM we heard 
that FONV had raised an 
amazing £11,301 last year. 
This paid for an artist in 
residence, outdoor speakers 
with iPods for lunchtimes, sail 
shelter, sensory arbor with 
musical instruments, £3,000 
worth of new reading books 
and science week. That’s 
fantastic news and a real 
credit to all who helped – 
Thank you! 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 95.65% 
Wrens  95.45% 
Puffins   97.33% 
Cuckoos  98.67% 
Nightingales 98.00% 
Skylarks 99.66% 
Swallows 94.67% 
Swifts 97.93% 
Doves 99.00% 
Owls 98.62% 
Ravens 94.67% 
 

School 97.31% 
 

Almost there Skylarks! 

Reminders: 
 

• Huge thank you to the volunteers 
from BGL who painted all of our 
sheds during the summer holiday, 
and to Hannah C for organising! 

• Please remember to ensure that 
no pre-schoolers are riding bikes 
or scooters across the playground 
at drop or collection as it 
becomes quite dangerous. 


